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PRIDE FAMILY BINGO RETURNS  
WITH MONTHLY GAMES AT 

THE GAY AND LESBIAN COMMUNITY CENTER OF SOUTHERN 
NEVADA 

  
Las Vegas – PRIDE Family Bingo returns to Las Vegas at its new home inside The 
Gay and Lesbian Community Center of Southern Nevada (The Center) on 
Wednesday, June 4 at 6 p.m. 
  
Led by bingo hostesses Norma and Doris, PRIDE Family Bingo will be held the first 
Wednesday of each month at The Center.  Each evening will feature a happy hour 
at 6 p.m. followed by bingo at 7 p.m., a unique theme, costume contest and 
numerous prizes including assorted gift baskets, hotel night stays, gift cards and 
much more. Raffle tickets will also be available for purchase for those seeking an 
extra chance to take home a prize.  
  
"We are very excited to re-launch PRIDE Family Bingo and feel that The Center is 
the perfect fit for its return,” remarked Ernie Yuen, president of the Southern 
Nevada Association of PRIDE (SNAPI).  “After a five month break, Norma, Doris and 
the rest of the gang are ready to start playing. There are many new themes and 
surprises planned, so be sure to not miss a month.” 
  
Guests must be 21 years of age and older. Food and beverages will be available for 
purchase during the event.  All proceeds from PRIDE Family Bingo will benefit The 
Center.  



  
About The Gay and Lesbian Community Center of Southern Nevada: 
In 2014, The Gay and Lesbian Community Center of Southern Nevada (The Center) 
celebrates 20 years as a community-based organization supporting and promoting 
activities directed at furthering the well-being, positive image, and human rights of 
the gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender, and queer community, its allies, and low to 
moderate income residents in Southern Nevada. In 2013, nearly 54,000 people 
utilized the programs and services of The Center; 82 groups, boards and 
organizations met at The Center; and the nonprofit distributed more than 123,000 
HIV prevention materials, condoms and safer sex kits into the community. 
  
For more information, call 702-733-9800 or visit www.TheCenterLV.org. Keep up 
with the latest news and updates on The Center via Facebook, Twitter and 

Instagram. 
  
About the Southern Nevada Association of PRIDE: 
The primary objectives and purposes of the Southern Nevada Association of PRIDE 
are: To educate the general public to the needs and issues affecting the lesbian, 
gay, bisexual and transgender community; to provide educational outreach 
to persons directly or indirectly involved in the lesbian, gay, bisexual and 
transgender community; to advocate and facilitate the exchange of ideas and 
resources between the various non‐profit Nevada lesbian, gay, bisexual, 
transgender or related organizations; to promote a positive image of the lesbian, 
gay, bisexual and transgender community and PRIDE; to provide inclusive and 
diverse representation within the lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender 
community; and to recognize and celebrate the substantial achievements in our 
community. 
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